
Aug 26, 2016 rev 

 
The	Tillery	Fellowship	Award 

 
Call	for	Proposals	–	Due	September	30,	2016 

 
The	Tillery	Fellowship	honors	the	memory	of	the	late	Dale	Tillery,	Dean	of	the	Graduate	
School	of	Education	from	1979-80,	author	of	the	community	college	section	of	the	
California	Master	Plan	for	Higher	Education,	and	a	leader	in	protecting	access	and	
multiple	options	for	community	college	students. 
 
CRITERIA 
The	Tillery	Fellowship	was	established	to	support	students	enrolled	in	a	graduate	
program	in	the	GSE	who	have	a	career	interest	in	teaching,	leadership,	and	research	in	
the	Community	College	System.		The	fellowship	will	be	awarded	to	a	student	aspiring	to	
a	leadership	role	or	preparing	for	a	position	in	the	community	college	system.		 
 
The	award	for	academic	year	2016-2017	will	be	$10,000.		To	be	considered	for	this	
award,	please	send	a	brief	statement	(no	more	than	one	page)	explaining	how	your	
work	fits	the	criteria	and	attach	a	resume	or	CV,	and	a	current	transcript.		 
 
Please	submit	materials	via	email	to	Karen	Sullivan,	GSE	Fellowship	Coordinator	at	
karensp@berkeley.edu	by	September	30,	2016. 
 
SELECTION 
Prospective	recipients	will	be	identified,	screened	and	selected	by	the	Fellowship	
Committee	of	the	Graduate	School	of	Education	in	accordance	with	award	criteria	and	
GSE	procedures.		Award	notifications	will	be	made	by	October	24,	2016. 
 
REPORTING 
Support	for	the	Tillery	Fellowship	is	made	possible	by	the	generosity	of	private	donors	
who	are	interested	in	learning	about	the	students	they	are	helping.	The	recipient	of	the	
Tillery	Fellowship	will	provide	a	personal	letter,	to	be	included	in	the	University’s	annual	
report	to	the	donors. 
 
Please	send	your	letter	via	email	to	Cecilia	Winfield,	GSE	Development	Associate	at	
cwinfield@berkeley.edu	by	November	1,	2016.	 
 
 


